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Cumberland/Gloucester/Salem Vicinage Probation Staff Honored 

 

 

Five Cumberland/Gloucester/Salem Vicinage probation officers received service awards from the Chief 

Probation Officers Association of New Jersey (CPONJ) on Aug. 4 at the Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex in 

Trenton. 

 

Kimberly Jobes, an investigator in Gloucester County Child Support, received the Career Achievement Award, 

given to those who represent an ongoing commitment to probation service.   

 

Jorlane Dellaquilla, who works in Cumberland County Adult Supervision, and Armando Gonzalez, who 

supervises the juvenile supervision and the community service and collection units in Salem County, received   

the Certificate of Outstanding Achievement, given to those who have distinguished themselves as leaders or 

made significant accomplishments toward the advancement of the probation service.  

 

Lizabeth Baez, a bilingual senior probation officer in Cumberland County Drug Court, and Brian Skoblar, who 

is assigned to adult probation in Salem County, received the Certificate of Meritorious Service, given to 

probation officers who have made outstanding contributions to the advancement of probation’s role within the 

Judiciary.  

 

“Assignment Judge Benjamin C. Telsey and I are extremely proud of Lizabeth, Brian, Jorlane, Kimberly, and 

Armando,” Trial Court Administrator Jason Corter said.  “Our probation division staff are committed to 

providing ongoing services to their clients, which strengthens our community.” 
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